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OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

TruencNa (805) 969-5941 P.O. Box SM3

Trucortut.(805) 963 3278 559 SAN TSDRO ROAD
SanrA BaBARA, CAUTOMIA 93i08Trux No. 658-430

September 5, 1980
PuASE DDLECT REPLY TO:

150 North Nichols Avenue
Casper, Wyoming 82601

(307) 266-6456

Mr. J. E. Rothfleisch
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Commercial Source Material
License Application, Docket
No. 40-8745

SUBJECT: Frank S. Lisella, Department of Health and
Human Services, Letter dated July 21, 1980

Dear Mr. Rothfleisch:

Ogle Petroleum Inc. (OPI) does not plan on providing responses to the sub-
ject letter at this time. The scope and nature of the ccaments appear to be
such that OPI can add little in the way of responses.

P) ease contact me if there is any specific information that OPI can provide
that will assist the 13C in responding to the subject letter.

Sincerely,

OGLE PETROLEUM INC.
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Glenn J. Catchpole
Proj ect Manager

GJC:jm

CC: Dr. Minton Kelly, ORNL
Document Management Branch
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